
 

 

NEWS OF THE DAY 

SEPTEMBER 23, 2021 – 1:00 p.m. 

MUNICIPAL BULLETIN:  

OCTOBER ISSUE POSTPONED 

What you need to know: 

▪ Municipal general elections will be held on November 7, 2021; 

▪ The production of the Municipal Bulletin will be interrupted during the election 

period.  As a result, the publication that was scheduled for October will be 

postponed. 

▪ The next edition of the Bulletin will be published on December 1st; 

▪ We thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Where to inquire: 

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com;    

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 

http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

